
     
 

San Pasqual High School Student Bulletin 

 
Wednesday February 22, 2023 – Block Day P.2, P.4, P.6 

 
 

SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME TIME RELEASE TIME 

Volleyball Del Lago Del Lago 4:15pm 3:00pm  

CIF Boys Soccer St. Augustine Home 6:00pm   

CIF Boys Basketball El Capitan  El Capitan 7:00pm Bus departs at 4:45pm  

      

 
Club Meetings 

 Attention NHS members! We are still 
collecting socks for the San Diego Rescues 
Mission this week. Please bring socks to Mrs. 
Beebe's room, 315. 

 
 FCA today at lunch in room 214. See you there 

for some pizza and fellowship 
 
 There will be no game club meet after school 

due to the staff meeting, but please meet in 
room 312 during lunch. 

 
 Attention Juniors, the RYLA Leadership Camp 

is still taking applicants. The application is 
due Friday, if interested, stop by the Career 
Center at nutrition or lunch for more 
information. 
 

 Attention Seniors, Escondido Sunrise Rotary 
will be giving out $500-$1000 to a senior who 
will be going into a CTE program after high 
school. The application opens today and will 
close on March 31 by 3pm. If you would like to 
apply, please stop by the career center for the 
link. 

 
 It's eagle shout out time 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgg
X_qEiVjvWUvdYWo92jCYEcHu6fQUMuMcFXdP
AG00k24jA/viewform 
 
Shout to Ms. Vivo.  She is always open to help 
others with a beautiful smile be it with circles, 
a kind word, or staff get togethers! Thank You 
Ms. VIVO 
  
Staff, let's keep the shout outs going.  Check 
your email for directions to link 

  
 Attention Seniors, in order to qualify for the 

Palomar Promise, you must complete the 
FAFSA.  Stop by the Career Center to set up a 
one on one appt. Remember, deadline is March 
2nd.   

 
 

 
 Attention Juniors and Seniors, if you are still 

interested in attending the trade/vocational 
expo at Palomar College this Thursday stop 
the Career Center at nutrition or lunch for a 
permission slip 
 

 Juniors- anyone interested in the 
experience of being a student board 
member representative for San Pasqual 
High next school year?  It’s a great 
experience and looks great on a college 
application!  Come see Mr. Gregory 
Principal if interested.  Applications are 
due in a few weeks March 1st. 
 

 Students, if you have an unscheduled period 
and leave early, please make sure you have 
your school I.D. with an off-campus sticker.  
Exit is through the student parking lot.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a beautiful day Eagles. 
Remember United We Are San Pasqual” 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 
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